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St Stephens Churchyard 
 

 

 

Grass cutting up to date including the section taken over from Cornwall Council.  
Separate bins for compostable waste and general waste have been introduced, 
resulting in less black bags.  

 
There is now a lock on the top gate by the nature reserve which means contractors 
now have to advise when they are coming on site for health and safety reasons. 

  
The boundary wall is ongoing and not causing any problems with access at present.  
 
No problems to report. 
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